
October 25, 2024 

Chery Pierzina, 

I am writing to inform you of my resignation from my position at Grand Rapids Police 
Department, with my last day of work being November 12, 2024, and my termination date 
being December 3, 2024. 

I feel privileged to have worked here with so many wonderful people. I have grown 
personally and professionally and owe much of that to the Administration (Chief Morgan, 
Captain Nelson, and Captain Ott) and also to my partner, Jackie Heinrich. I felt proud being 
a part of this team who show integrity and respect to all they encounter. 

I am moving to a position as a Guardian Ad Litem where I will use the skills I’ve learned here 
to help children, which is my love and passion. 

Respectfully, 

 

Amanda Mitchell 


